
 

 

October 2019 

 

Parents,  

The children had a great start to the new school year. They are doing a wonderful 

job getting into the routine and meeting new friends.  

October’s theme is Transportation. We will also explore seasonal changes, harvest 

time on the farm and fire prevention. Each week we will discuss a topic and 

incorporate God’s Word from of a Bible story. This month is Daniel and the Lions, 

Daniel 6:1-23 

Fire Prevention Week will be the week of October 7th through the 11th. The 

Nassau Bay Fire department will come show the children the fire truck and explain 

the purpose of parts of their uniform.  It is also a way to familiarize the children 

with what a fire fighter looks like when they are in full protective gear. With all of 

this, get ready to see our children become little firefighters this month!   

We would love to invite you to join us for Parent Chapel Lesson on the 23rd at 

11:00 AM. There will be a chance for you to enjoy lunch and visit with other 

parents after Chapel.   

As the weather around us is starting to change, enjoy a cool evening with your 

child as you cuddle up with a great book. Take a moment and talk with your child 

about how God is changing the world around us this season.   

 May God grant you and your family a harvest of love and blessings!  

 Your Sister in Christ, 

 Ms. Judy  

 

Dates to Remember: 

10/07 Double Good Popcorn Sales Due   

10/07-11 Fire Prevention Week with NBFD 

10/13 Clergy Appreciation Day 

10/23 Parent Chapel at 11:00 and lunch  


